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14 September 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Year 11 Information Evening - Supporting Your Child Through Year 11  

We would like to invite you to our Year 11 Information Evening on Thursday 21st  September 2023 from 4pm until 
6pm. 
 
From 4pm until 5pm you and your child will have the chance to speak to representatives from our local colleges 
about future courses and entry requirements. Representatives will each have an information stand that you can visit 
during this time.  
 
At 5pm there will be a presentation from members of the Senior Leadership Team that will include the following 
information: 

• Year 11 Examinations and assessments throughout the year 

• Other key dates and extra sessions for students 

• The importance of attendance 

• Support with mental health and wellbeing 

• Working independently and revision strategies 

• How to be successful in English 

• How to be successful in Maths 
 
This is a key event where a lot of vital support and information will be shared with you. This is an extremely 
important year for your child, and it is vital that together we ensure your child has the support they need to achieve 
their potential.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on Thursday. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Ruth Craven 
Principal 
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